This public service will be available to ALL
students, faculty, family members, and residents

Disorders  of Lane County, on a drop-in basis (Ages 5 to

program Mature Adult). Following a hearing screening,
documentation of the results will be provided
with any needed recommendations. Educational
materials regarding hearing issues, as well as a
career table, will also be on site.

e UO COE Hearing Screening Days are a collaborative effort from the following
groups: The National Speech Language Hearing Association UO Student Group; The
niversity of Oregon Nontraditional and Veteran Student Engagement Group; The UO
au Omega Fraternity, and licensed audiologists from Hearing Associates, Inc.

For further questions, please contact Franklin W. Bender, PhD,
CCC-SLP, Clinical Assistant Professor, at foender@uoregon.edu

UNIVERSITY OF | Needed accommodations for any UO student or faculty member
should contact the Accessible Education Center at 541-346-6013
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